
 NEWSLETTER

UPCOMING EVENTS
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We are a nut 
free school.

Dear Parents & Carers,
We hope you had a lovely half term. We’re looking forward to
some warmer weather on the way and the children having some
additional areas of the school site to enjoy their OPAL play. In
assembly this week Mr Williams and I talked to the children about
this and what they need to wear when the orange flag appears. 

We reminded the children of some of our SMART playtime
expectations and how to ensure everyone has safe and happy
playtimes. 
We’ve also launched our Gratitude module in assembly. To help
your child embed this skill you can try asking them at the end of a
day ‘what’s the best thing that’s happened to you today?’
Gratitude is a super power that makes us feel happier, kinder and
more positive. See our My Happy Mind information on the next
page.
Safe Parking Reminder
We kindly ask all parents and carers to park safely and
considerately when dropping off and collecting children. Please
avoid blocking driveways, parking on double yellow lines,
stopping in unsafe areas near the school gates, or parking on the
roundabout. Parking in these areas creates hazards for
pedestrians and other road users. Thank you for your
cooperation.
Kind regards
Mrs Jill Sach

Friday 28th February

Thursday 6th March
World Book Day (dress as a word)

Friday 21st March
Comic Relief- dress down/red nose

Wednesday 26th March
Pre-SATs review (Year 6 only)

Thursday 27th March
Reception Stay & Play 2.30pm

Friday 29th March
Reception Stay & Play 9.00-9.30

Thursday 3rd April
Choco-Bingo (PTA)
PAN performance (4DF only)

Friday 4th April
School closes @2pm

Tuesday 22nd April
Children return to school

Thursday 24th April
Online Zoom session 7pm 
This will be an update of our
development priorities so far. 

Monday 28th April
Red Envelope Week (PTA)

Monday 12th to Thursday 15th May
SATs week (Y6)

Friday 16th May
PTA Circus

Monday 19th May
Class Photographs

Friday 23rd May
OPAL play afternoon & own clothes day
(2.30pm)
School closes at normal time

Monday 9th June
Children return to school

PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR
PARENT PAY ACCOUNT IS KEPT

IN CREDIT AS ANY
OUTSTANDING DEBT IS

TRANSFERRED TO THE SCHOOL
ON 31ST MARCH. 

tel:+01925753926


CHILDREN’S SAFETY & WELLBEING

CELEBRATE UNIT
COMPLETED!
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MY HAPPY MIND ACCREDITATION

We are thrilled to let you know that we are applying to become a myHappymind accredited school.
The accreditation recognises schools that we are embedding the myHappymind curriculum into their
whole culture and taking real action to improve the mental health and wellbeing of the school
community. If we succeed, we will become a Bronze Accredited myHappymind school and receive
some amazing resources for the children to use in school. As part of the application, we are asked to
provide feedback from parents, so we would love your support! If you could please click this link and
provide myHappymind with some feedback on the programme. We would really appreciate it.
Don’t forget to download your My Happy Mind app for free resources and support. We have 89
parents and carers who have downloaded so far.   You can download the My Happy Mind App or log in
here: https://myhappymind.org/ . Please use code 148457 to access resources.

Across school, we have just completed the
'Celebrate' module of myHappymind. We have
learnt about our unique character strengths and
know that it is important to celebrate them. We
have taken part in activities, journaling and
discussions to boost our self-esteem.

We have created a myHappymind lending
library for any parents who want to learn
more about the science behind the
programme or deepen their understanding of
how to support their child's wellbeing. We
have a basket in the library with copies of the
My Happy Mind book written by the founder,
Laura Earnshaw. There are also conversation
cards, wheels of gratitude and happy
breathing activities that can be borrowed to
be used with your child at home. Please speak
to a member of staff if you would like to
borrow anything or have a look at the lending
library. 

CELEBRATE UNIT
COMPLETED!

PARENT LENDING LIBRARY

Thank you to Miss Green and Mrs Spencer for organising the recent
NSPCC Speak Out Sessions. Please see the certificate at the end of this
newsletter. The NSPCC Keeping Children Safe Online workshop provides
parents and carers with information about how to support their child in
their online world. The 40 minute pre-recorded presentation covers
topics such as online bullying, mental health, and social media, as well as
signposting to resources and organisations for help and support. You can
access it via this link.

NSPCC SPEAK OUT SESSIONS

https://www.ravenbankschool.co.uk/
tel:+01925753926
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeighG4NpfU2xr07Gs-Vs1eVDlcvvOfT-f9T5Q5Fyi_8cFNQA/viewform
https://youtu.be/MY5NDhvVkG4


USEFUL REMINDERS/ INFORMATION
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HOUSE POINTS

Thank you to all the parents in Year 4, Year 5
and Year 6 who have completed the collection
form for routines at the end of the day. We
have to have this permission in writing so thank
you for working with us to get this information
collected.  

COLLECTION ROUTINES

MISS CORRIN- GOODBYE!

You may have noticed on Class Dojo that your
child has started collecting points. All the children
have been put into their house point teams and
when the teachers award a point, everyone in the
team receives one. This is to encourage and
motivate everyone, as when the class reach 500
points collectively, they earn their ‘Golden Ticket’
afternoon. 

We want to say a huge thank you to Miss Corrin
as she is leaving on the 12th March. She is such a
kind, caring and amazing member of staff here,
always going above and beyond for both the
children and staff. Her hard work and
thoughtfulness means so much to us all. Miss
Corrin isn't just a colleague, she's a friend, and
we are going to miss her so much. We know all
of the children, especially year 3, will too! 
We wish her all the best and
hope she knows how much
she's appreciated! We know
she is going to be amazing in
her new venture and her new
workplace is very lucky to have
her. We are going to enjoy
spending time with her and
have lots of lovely activities
planned before she leaves.
Love, the Year 3 team xx

PHOTOGRAPH PERMISSIONS

A reminder if you haven’t responded to our
School Spider survey and DO want to give
permission for us to use your child’s
photograph for our social media channels,
please do so as soon as possible. 

LEARNING REVIEWS 

The booking system for face to face
appointments on Tuesday 11th March for Miss
Green and Mrs Prince will open on Monday on
School Cloud. Appointments booked after
3.30pm will take place in the classroom.
Unfortunately no creche will be available. 

LOST PROPERTY

We have sorted the lost property shed (at the
front of school in the grey storage shed) and
returned any named items. Anything left in the
shed has no names on so please take a look if
you are missing items.  
We also have a drop box to recycle unwanted
clothing (but not school uniform please). This
will be there until it fills up. 

https://www.ravenbankschool.co.uk/
tel:+01925753926


CURRICULUM INFORMATION
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CLASS DOJO

For aspirations week, Oliver's mum came in to
talk to Y5 about being a buyer for the Co-op -
she talked about her involvement in product
creation, following trends and predicting what
would sell well. 

As their registration task the next day, they all
designed a product to put forward as the new
Christmas Craze. These were sent home with
Oliver so that Mum could pick some she
thought would work well.

About two weeks ago, she came to the door
with a made-up prototype of one of the
flavours the children had designed! The
children sampled them in class  and were
wowed by the flavour and by the fact that one
of them is now a product creator!

YEAR 5 PRODUCT CREATION!

There’s been some brilliant updates on our Dojo
pages this week: 
Year 2 have started their new expedition ‘All
Around the World. They’ve been learning about
explorers and are enjoying the book ‘Dear Earth.’ 

Year 3 have been
reading ‘The Last
Garden’ and using
descriptive language to
describe settings.

And not least, the amazing Year 5 Residential to
Willersley Castle. A huge thank you to all the staff
who went and ensured they had a fabulous time!

https://www.ravenbankschool.co.uk/
tel:+01925753926
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PE AND SPORTS NEWS
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Don’t forget to share your sporting news with us by sending to
ravenbank.primary@thebeamtrust.co.uk 

Harry (5CB) was really
proud to share his
sporting news this
week. He won Man of
the Match for his
local team, Lymm
Piranhas, after
listening and taking
on board his coaches
feedback and advice.
We are super proud
of you too Harry!
Keep up the great
work! 

On Tuesday 12th February Mr Williams took a group of boys and girls from Year 3 and 4 to
participate in the Warrington Wolves Rugby Festival at Lymm Rugby Club. They played
against different schools from all over Warrington in ‘tag’ matches. The aim of each game
was to remove a tag from the opposing teams belt. All children involved represented our
school amazingly and we are really proud of those who took part. Well done to: Lydia, Mia,
Isaac, Joseph L, Grayson, Mali, Junior, Maddie, Emily and George P from Year 4 and Lula,
Matilda, Alistair, Bella, Rafferty, Oliver, Francesca, Florence, Alfie and Maisy from Year 3.  

Sebastian (6JB)
took part in the
Hale 3K race on the
16th February and
came 2nd overall
and 1st place in
the U12s. Wow!
We are super
proud of your
achievements
Sebastian! You are
a super star! 

https://www.ravenbankschool.co.uk/
tel:+01925753926


Scan this code to access NSPCC
Online Safety information.

Scan this code to learn some safety
tips for Artificial Intelligence for

parents.









 SENDIASS 
DROP IN 
SESSION 

• 

• 

WEDNESDAY 5TH FEBRUARY– 09:00– 12:00
Sandy Lane Children’s Centre, Sandy Lane, Orford, WA2 9HY 

WEDNESDAY 12TH FEBRUARY- 09:00– 12:00 
Westy Children’s Centre, Tinsley Street, Latchford, WA4 1RE 

THURSDAY 27TH FEBRUARY- 09:00– 12:00 
Great Sankey Children’s Centre, Liverpool Road, WA5 1SB 

THURSDAY 6TH MARCH- 09:00– 12:00 
Orchards Children’s Centre, Hilden Road, WA2 0JP 

THURSDAY 13TH MARCH– 09:00– 12:00 
Burtonwood Library, Chapel Lane, WA5 4PS 

(Running Order May Differ) 

THURSDAY 20TH MARCH- 09:00– 12:00 
The Hub, Capesthorne Road, Orford, WA2 0JF 

TUESDAY 25TH MARCH- 09:00– 12:00 
Birchwood Community Room, Admiral Road, Birchwood WA3 6QG 

General Queries Drop 
In Sessions 

What is an EHCP?
The EHC • 

Assessment 
Process

Requesting an EHC 
Needs Assessment 
Completing an EHC 

Request 
Submitting the 

Request 
Next Steps 

• 

• 

Individual Q&A Drop In 

SESSION
09:00– 10:00 

 

ORDER OF 

10:45– 12:00 

10:00– 10:30 
EHC Request 

• 








